

## United States Bankruptcy Court Eastern District of California

www.caeb.uscourts.gov

**Summer 2016** 

## Save the Date for Upcoming Informational Open House Sessions

The Clerk's Office of the United States Bankruptcy Court for the Eastern District of California will be holding informational Open House sessions in October. The last time that informational sessions of this type were hosted by the Clerks Office was in 2012, and the feedback from those meetings was overwhelmingly positive.

The Open House sessions will be geared toward attorneys, trustees, law office staff, creditors, and other regular customers of the Bankruptcy Court. Surveys were sent out via email to registered e-Filers in California on July 12, asking for suggested topics that are of interest to practitioners in the Eastern District of California. If you missed the email, you may take the survey by clicking this link.

The Open House sessions will be held in Redding, Sacramento, Modesto, Fresno, and Bakersfield. Depending upon the demand for these Open Houses, there may be multiple sessions in some locations. Each session will last approximately two hours, and will be hosted by at least two members of the Clerks Office staff, who will be able to answer questions regarding e-Filing, calendaring procedures, document processing, resources available on the court's website, and more. There will also be brief presentations that are relevant to local practitioners.

More information, including the final dates of the Open House sessions will be e-mailed shortly. We hope to see you there!

e-Filing Questions? We are here to help! Call the Help Desk at 855-542-0992, or send an email to Efilers\_Helpdesk@caeb.uscourts.gov